St Mark’s C.E. Primary School
& Little Lions’ Nursery

Today, | have also published a letter regarding covid
testing at home for families of school aged children.
This outlines how to receive and collect testing kits
where required. This website for this document is:
https://www.saintmarks.wigan.sch.uk/school-
office/letters-home. This letter can also be found on
the school Dojo Page and Facebook.

Again, please ensure that if you have any queries,
worries or questions, that you call the school office
or speak to myself or a member of pastoral.

A reminder to our families in Year 2 and Breakfast
Club, that these bubbles will remain closed until
Tuesday 9" March. Your child will still have access to
remote learning.

We look forward to seeing you on Monday! Stay safe,

Mrs K A Ferguson
Headteacher Mrs K Ferguson

Alexandra Street, Wigan T: 01942 748618

Newtown, WN5 9DS E: Enquiries@admin.saintmarks.wigan.sch.uk
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